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Te Whatu Ora – Nelson Marlborough, like other agencies across the state sector, supports the 
open disclosure of information to assist the public’s understanding of how we are delivering 
publicly-funded healthcare.  This includes the proactive publication of anonymised Official 
Information Act responses on our website from 10 working days after they have been released.  If 
you feel that there are good reasons why your response should not be made publicly available, we 
will be happy to consider. 
 
Ngā mihi 

  
 
Lexie O’Shea 
Interim District Director 
Nelson Marlborough 




